
 

 

6th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 5 Trip British Museum Trip – Thursday 7th March 2024 
 
This half term Year 5 are enjoying their History topic where the children are learning about life in 
ancient Benin.  As part of their learning the Year 5 team have booked a visit for both classes, to look 
at the Benin Bronzes section at the British Museum. 
 
We will be leaving Ashmole Primary School at 9am and travelling to the Museum by tube.  We kindly 
request that children arrive at the earlier time of 8:45am, so that we can leave by 9am.  We aim to 
be back at school by 3:15pm.  Should there be any delays, you will be notified about this via text.  
 
We have space for 2 parent volunteers to join us on the trip. If you would like to volunteer please 
inform us by filling in the slip below and returning it to your child’s class teacher.  We will try to 
choose parents that haven’t had an opportunity before.  
 
There is no cost for this trip, however your child will need to bring in their own packed lunch (no 
nuts).   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
 
The Year 5 team 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Year 5 Trip British Museum Trip – Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

I give my child permission to attend the Year 5 trip to the British Museum □ (Please tick) 

 
Childs Name: ………………………………………………………  Class: ………………………………… 
 
Signature: ………………………………….. 

I would like to volunteer on the day of the trip □  

I am unable to volunteer on the day of this trip □ 

 


